May 20, 2014

Mr. Tim Howard
Athlete
Everton football club
Goodison road +44 871 663 1878
Merseyside, Liverpool, United Kingdom

Dear Mr. Tim Howard,

My name is Ryan and I am a 6<sup>th</sup> grader at the United Nations International School in NY. I am a fan of you and both Merseyside teams and USA. We started learning about the UN millennium goals currently in place for making people's lives better. In 2015, these goals will be changed. We have decided to do research on an issue in this world that we love and feel is important for everyone. We would like to see some change in these issues that we have chosen to make a better world. My issue is youth sports.

According to most athletes like you, each child should have at least 60 minutes of play outside every day. Sports give children discipline, teamwork, and also help them stay fit, healthy, and strong. When kids can't play sports, there is nothing else for them to do to help them stay fit.

I am writing this to you because I want to take a stand and help. I feel that this issue is very important issue that should be fixed. It would be a huge help, if you could help in any possible way. Some kids play soccer with a rag and barefoot. We have lots of sports equipment that we don't even use. You can donate some equipment or volunteer to help coach kids at organizations such as travelers worldwide and futoro es hoy.

Thank you for taking time off your day and reading my letter. I hope this has inspired you to take your time and help these kids. Please respond to me by email, as I am moving out of the country this summer.

cere	

Ryan